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Social date:

Sunday, February
19,2017. 1:30 pm
doors, 2:00 pm so-
cial. Our artist will
be Tim Duckworth.
The social will be
held at the Allen
Organ Studio in
Bolingbrook, IL.
Many thanks to our
sister chapter, CA-
TOE for allowing us

to join them.

Social date: Sunday,
March 19,2017.
Doors, 1:30 pm, so-
cial 2:00 pm. We
are pleased to wel-
come back once
again Donnie Ran-
kin and the South-
lake Children’s
Choir directed by
Michael Cierski.
You won’t want to
miss this social. The
children are very
excited to perform
once again on the

Rialto stage.
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President’s Message

We had a very successful after Holiday get together. We had a few over 100 attendees.
Nicholas did a great job although some of the members wished that he would have played longer.
The food catered by (Bob and SIS) of Joliet was very well accepted and the pass along dishes
from the members was outstanding. I thank you all.

The Theatre is apparently receiving some of the $500,000 from the City of Joliet with
some stipulations. 1. The WCMEAA Board (known and the Rialto Board) was to resign, which
they did. The Governor and Mayor of Joliet will appoint new members to the Board. 2. The thea-
tre is to book 30 shows before the remainder of the money comes forward. I hope this happens for
it would be a shame to shut the Rialto doors. I feel bad for the Rialto Staff for they are on half
time at present.

I have set up two dates for JATOE Socials, so be sure to read Don’s sidebars for the de-
tails of these events.

We have heard that Jan Challender is at Alden Estates in Shorewood with unbearable
pain after falling. Her address is: 710 W. Black Rd, Shorewood, IL 60404, Phone: 815-230-
8700. I’'m sure she would enjoy an encouraging card. We hope the best for Jan.

Some of us attended the surprise 60™ birthday of Joel Martis held at the Allen Studio in
Bollingbrook on Sunday the 15", Joel’s daughter Nicole put on the party. It was very well done.

Those of you that have not send in your dues, please do so. Remember to send to: Jim
Patak-1406 Mandel Ave-Westchester, IL 60154. Also, be sure to update your email address. We
would like to send as many newsletters by email so that we can save on postage.

Even with the theatre not booking shows for now, we are definitely keeping the organ in
the best shape. Glenn will be doing some repairs this week on a few items that decided to mal-
function. This happens to pipe organs sometimes daily. We are fortunate to have Glenn as our
Crew Chief.

ENJOY THE COOL WEATHER AND STAY WARM. Jim Patak

Directions to Allen Organs of Chicago:

From Rt. 55 take Rt. 53 south to the second traffic light which is
Crossroads Pkwy. Turn right to the FIRST drive on the left and follow
around the building to the front (faces Rt. 53)

From Rt. 53 drive north to the second traffic light which is

Crossroads Pkwy. Turn left to the FIRST drive on the left and follow
around the building to the front (faces Rt. 53)

Address: 181 W. Crossroads Pkwy, SUITE D, Bolingbrook
Phone: 630-428-9701






